
 

The Linc; 

Principal's Message: 
It was a great week at Lincoln. Our students spent time over 
the past week learning about the extraordinary life of Dr. 
Martin Luther King and his impact on American society. We 
will recognized his birthday on Monday with classroom 
educational opportunities.  

Although the weather has been cold, our students have 
been having a blast sledding on Mount Lincoln.  Mr. Loper 
carved out a few fun sled runs, and we had new sleds 
donated by Lincoln alumni Zach Brown. Our students have 
done a great job following the Full Value Agreement by 
following safe sledding rules and sharing sleds.  

January and February can be slow months during the school 
year. We will continue to find ways to implement fun 
activities for students to help keep them excited about going 
to school. Please take note of the upcoming spirit days and 
plan for something fun. Twin day is Thursday January 20th. 

We have reached the halfway point in our school 
year.  Thank you for sharing your children with us and have 
a wonderful weekend! 
 

     January 14, 2022 

1/20 –Twin Day 
1/21– 1/2 day with dismissal at 11:40am 
2/9-Count Day 
2/18-No School-PD Day 
2/21-No School-Mid Winter Break 
2/25- Class Rainbow Day (K=red, 1= orange, 2= yellow, 3=green, 
4=blue, 5=purple) 
3/11-Dress like a Book Character 
3/15-Parent Teacher Conference 
3/17-Parent Teacher Conference 
3/18-No School 
3/24-Sports Day 
3/25-Spring Break 
4/5-return to School 
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 January is School Board appreciation month  

If you see one of these Board of Education members, thank them for all they do for Petoskey kids!  Being a trustee requires 

many hours of work and is a volunteer position in our school district. 

 

 


